
                                                                                               Thibodaux Sept. 15th  
Dear Sister Leila 
 You have not written to me for sometime, but as Pa says you are taking care of 
him, of course you do not have time to write. 
 You must write to me as soon as you can and I will write back again. Be a good 
girl and take good care of Pa. 
 I will soon write again 
                        Your loving brother 
                             Frank 

 

 

 


